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I am writing to express my strong opposition to HB 3838. Adult care homes are 

already subject to extensive regulations, and this proposed bill would add yet another 

challenge for small businesses that are already operating with limited resources and 

inadequate funding. 

 

These homes play a crucial role in providing high-quality, personalized care in a 

comfortable, home-like setting for some of the most vulnerable members of our 

community. Additional financial and regulatory burdens could put many of these 

facilities at risk, ultimately limiting care options for those who need them most. 

Instead of adding more obstacles, I urge you to support measures that help sustain 

and strengthen adult care homes, allowing us to continue focusing on the well-being 

of our residents. 

 

Please oppose HB 3838 and consider the serious impact it would have on small care 

providers and the people who depend on their services. Thank you for your time and 

consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vera 


